

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council

Attention: Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary

FROM: William H. Cole, President and CEO

DATE: December 11, 2018

SUBJECT: City Council Bill 18-0303

City Streets – Closing –A Portion of West Barney Street

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has reviewed City Council Bill 18-0303, for the purpose of condemning and closing a portion of West Barney Street. The street and abutting parcels are within the larger site known as 1800 S. Hanover Street and back up to the I-95 on-ramp. This street closing will facilitate future development efforts on the site.

The BDC respectfully requests favorable consideration be given to City Council Bill 18-0303.

cc: Kyron Banks